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1985Council Minutes of January 14, ATTENTION: STUDENTS IN RESIDENCE 
In the last few months, it has "become quite evi­

dent that the UNB Residence System has not, been 
responding to student concerns.

As Vice President (Administration) of the UNB 
Student Union, I am prepared to investigate any 
complaints concerning the residence system and its 
Cacilities. No student in residence should be 
mistreated by the system. If you feel you arp not get­
ting proper responses from the residence offices, send 
me a letter, or even better, contact me at my office 
in the SUB, two doors from the CSL Exchange.

Larry R. Long 
Vice President (Administration) 

UNB Student Union

EXECUTIVE REPORTS:
VP Services: Peter James, the lecturer scheduled for Thurs­
day is cancelled. The TNB Young Company’s performance 
scheduled for last Thursday was cancelled due to TNB’s 
van. It is to be re-scheduled. CSL is in a state of limbo 
presently, so there will be no concerts scheduled until 
March.
Chairman: Ther has been a complaint that the ammend- 
ments to the by-laws passed on October 27th, 1984, were, 
somehow, improper. After an initial survey I have found 
no irregularities. I am hereby referring all rules, regula­
tions and bylaws of the SU to the Administration Commis­
sion to ensure that they are correctly worded, presented, 
and approved. I have asked Larry Long, VP Administra­
tion, to make a report in the near future.
VP FINANCE: Aubrey Kirkpatrick’s final report. Gives 
his regards to the councillors and new executive.
VP Administration: Deadline for $10.00 rebate for cam­
paigning purposes is January 21st. Reads anonymous letter 
of complaint in regards to Kirkpatrick’s term of office and
the honoraria he received. , ,
VP Adademic: Announces the names of the members ot 
the Academic Commission. Academic documents passed 
out to councillors for consideration at a future meeting.
1) Report: Committe to Review Inter-Campus Relations
2) Student Opinion Survey of Teaching
President: Final report. Bosnitch reviews his term. In the 
past year CSL opened, an idea for a student run store, with 
longer hours and cheaper prices. 3CF rebates 
distributed, and the books were balanced to the dollar. 
The SU employed 30 students during the summer, receiv­
ing the second highest job creation grant in York-Sunbury. 
Students were represented on Dean of Students Search 
Committee, lobbied hard for fair procedures. A new Dean 
of Students was appointed. All SU records were 
puterized. The SU convinced the BOG into buying Rosary 
Hall . Ex-officio membership to SU Council was given to 
Student Senators and Governors. The Student Union Ex­
ecutive was enlarged and a clear division of power 
established. The tragedies of the year were a death, and a 
near-death of two children in McGee House. In the fall the 
students lost control of the SUB, and just before Christmas 
the Exchange was closed by the SUB Trustees.
REPORTS FROM COMMITTEES AND SOCIETIES: 
Bosnitch: Yearbook is meeting this Friday.
Kirkpatrick: This Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. in MacLaggan 
Hall the Graduating Class is having a meeting. 
QUESTION PERIOD:
Brown to Spurles: Do we have to pay the speaker whose 
lecture was cancelled?
Answer: CSL lost $500.00. * ,.
Fryer to Bosnitch: Will there be a Student Directory this

Bell to Fox: Do you support the Exchange?
Answer: Yes.
Goleniec to Fox: Why did you abstain to close the store 
when Board of Trustees voted?
Answer: I felt it was the proper thing to do.
Bosnitch to Fox: You support the store but abstained? 
Answer: Yes.
Daislay to Fox: Did you feel it was a conflict of interest? 
Answer: Yes.
Supplemental: Did you not have a mandate at that point? 
Answer: I was only the President-elect.
Goleniec to Fox: You said at the last council meeting 
before Christmas that you could best serve the students by 
staying on the Board of Trustees, but now you say you are 
in a conflict of interest?
Answer: I may be in a conflict.
Bosnitch to Fox: What do you prefer for the running of the 
SUB, a lease or a governing body?
Answer: We have to consider maintenance costs if we ex-
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pect to take it over.
Bosnitch to Fryer: As you are the rep for the graduate 
students, why didn’t you tell us of the possibility of the 
GSA separating from the SUi
Answer: There is a referendum date of January 23rd set to 
observe what the general opinion is.
Supplemental: What way would you campaign for? 
Answer: I will not be taking an active part in campaigning 
for either side.
The new President and VP Finance are automatically 
seated. Chairman Bennett welcomes them to Council. 
RESOLUTION 2:
Resolved that the following people be ratified as the Ad­
ministration Commission: Dave DeVries, Cynthia Lim, 
Edith Beers, Larry Hansen, and Bill Daisley, who will 
serve as Assistant VP.

CSL TAB HOLDERS

All tabs are to be paid by Tuesday, February 5. After 
that date disciplinary action will be be taken.

If there are any questions, or if you’re wondering 
about the amount of your Tab, contact the ex­
change.

were

Recognized Clubs 
and Organizationscom- Long/DeVries

18/0/1
Carried Each club is asked to send alist of all the 

members of its executive, including phone 
numbers and addresses. In addition, each 
club is asked to sent the latest version of its 
constitution. Submit information to Larry 
Long, V? Administration.

Tutors wanted

RESOLUTION 3:
Resolved that the council ratify the VP Academic’s choice 
of the following persons to serve in his commission: Hugh 
Brown, Robert Esliger, Dean Leduc, Joe Michaud, Helena 
Rojas, and Ken Toynbee.
Note: Hugh Brown has been appointed to serve as Assistant 
VP.
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Brown/Leduc
17/0/2

Carried
RESOLUTION 4:
Resolved that Peter Bessey be ratified as Assistant VP 
Finance. The UNB Student Union is compiling a list 

of students willing to tutor other university 
students and high school students.

The list will be given to persons who 
regularly contact the Student Union inquir­
ing about tutors.

To have your name on the list of tutors, 
must submit the names of two

Burgess/Goudreau 
19/0/0

„ Carried
Answer- To the best of my knowledge $2500.00 worth of Note: An ad will be put in this week’s Bruns for people to
advertising was sold and it still could be produced. serve on the Finance Comm^om
Norris to Bosnitch: CSL promised the Law Society a RESOLUTON 5.

and there still Resolved that Sue Coster, Matthew Crocker, and Andy 
Savoy be ratified as members of the Services Commission. 

Spurles/Fox 
18/0/1 

Carried
Motion to adjourn at 8:36 

Motion carried.

photocopier to Ludlow Hall last summer
isn’t one in palce. . ,
Answer: CSL proposed to have a copier in place by 
September 1st, but the dean of law would not allow it 
because of the electricity cost. Another copier was promis­
ed to McLeod House and was delivered by September 1st. 
Ellis to Bennett: Long reading an anonymous letter is not

Answer: (Bosnitch): The students have a right to be heard, 
whether it is an anonymous complaint or not.
Bell to Bosnitch: Who gave the order to close the store? 
Answer: The first official complaint came from Beaver 
Foods to VP O’Sullivan. The SUB Board wouldn’t close the 
Exchange down. The SUB Board was closed and the new 
Board of Trustees appointed by Downey closed the Ex-

you
references, (former teachers, instructors, or 
professors who are familiar with your work). 

Applications or resumes may be sent to: 
Michael Bennett 

Vice President (Academic)
UNB Student -Union.
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